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Well done to our Kent Junior League Team competing at Hartsdown Pool,
Margate  last  night.  For  the  majority  of  the  team  it  was  their  first  ever
competitive swim and they recorded lots of new personal best times. This
was the first real league gala for almost 2 years and it was good to see a
Hythe Aqua team competing in the Kent Junior League once again. We had
gaps in the team following the lack of swim teaching during the long Covid
closure periods but at least competitive swimming is back running again and
we can look forward to rebuilding the Hythe Aqua Team to full strength in
2022.

A big thank you to our poolside parents and club officials for supporting our
team last night.


